Nominating Committee Report to Interim Meeting
November 11, 2023

We bring several nominations with a request for approval after a single reading.

· Susan Thompson, Shepherdstown, to Unity With Nature
· Sue Hunter Woerthwein, Deer Creek, to Unity With Nature
· Tacy Roby, Bethesda, to Trustees
· Charlie Goedeke, Adelphi, to Peace and Social Concerns

We are reporting these resignations: 

· Jean Athey, Tamina Chowdhury and Beth Tauser from Peace and Social Concerns
· Kallan Benson as rep to FCNL
· Phil Henning as rep to FGC Central Committee


Report on BYM rep to FWCC World Plenary:

Jason Eaby will attend the FWCC World Plenary in South Africa next August as a BYM rep. (FWCC has provided for only one in-person rep from each member yearly meeting.) BYM has four appointed reps to FWCC. The reps have already been nominated and approved and are currently serving, so the question was just which of them would attend.

For this reason, Nominating Committee is reporting on this as an item of information, but we do not need to approve it formally.


